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Citizens’ Commission on Public Service and Compensation 
 

Legal Action Report 
 

Thursday, February 16, 2023, 5:30PM 

Mayor and Council Chambers, City Hall, 1st Floor 

255 W. Alameda St., Tucson, Arizona 

 

1. Roll Call  
 

The Citizens’ Commission on Public Service and Compensation (CCPSC) meeting was 

called to order at 5:35 p.m. by Chair Alexa Scholl. 
 
Upon roll call, those present and absent were: 
 
Present: Appointor: 

Alexa Scholl, Chairperson City Manager 

Jennifer Garcia City Manager 

Agustin Urquidi City Manager 

Thomas Warne City Manager 

Greg Facey City Manager 

Nicolas Nieri-Long City Manager 

Laura Dent (arrived at 5:44pm) City Manager 
 
Absent: None 
 
 
Staff Present: 

Jesus Acedo, City Records Manager, City Clerk's Office 

Rene Figeroa, Administrative Assistant, City Clerk’s Office 

 

2. Approval of Legal Action Report from February 9, 2023 

 

It was moved by Commissioner Urquidi, duly seconded, and passed by a voice vote of  

6 to 0 (Commissioner Dent absent/ excused), to approve the Legal Action Report from 

February 9, 2023. 
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3. Review Data and Develop Commission Recommendation 
 

 

The Commission continued their review of data and developing their recommendation.  

 

The Commission as a whole discussed soliciting input from the public and community 

stakeholders in order to more effectively draft their recommendation. Suggestions 

discussed were news releases, community surveys, and meetings with Mayor and Council 

offices.  

 

A question was brought up regarding whether it was within the Commissions’ purview to 

solicit community input. Jesus Acedo, City Clerk’s Office, explained that any information 

or feedback obtained from the community should be viewed as all other material provided 

to the Commission; as an aid in drafting their recommendation.   

 

It was requested for the next Agenda to include a call to the audience, consideration and 

discussion of public input and a presentation by the City Attorney’s Office.  

 

Discussion ensued, no formal action was taken.  

 

4. Adjournment 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:38 p.m. 


